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Snow Policy  
January 2018 

 

 

In the event of heavy snow fall all staff will attempt to reach the Nursery.  However, if only one 

member of staff can access the nursery building, then we will be forced to close. 

Every attempt will be made to access the village hall and if unsuccessful then the nursery manager and 

deputy manager will contact all parents/guardians whose children are due in that day. 

We will update the Facebook page with this information and numbers to call us on. 

If snow falls during nursery opening hours and we feel that transportation and access is becoming 

limited, then parents/guardians will be contacted to collect their children as soon as possible as it may 

become necessary for the nursery to close early. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


